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NEWS AND NOTES

The Cooper Ornithological Society’s 71st Stated Meet-
ing will be held at the Old Town Sheraton in historic
Albuquerque, NM, 17–21 April 2001. For information
on local arrangements contact KATHY GRANILLO,
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, P.O. Box 1306, Albu-
querque, NM 87103 (phone: 505-248-6818; e-mail:
KathypGranillo@fws.gov) or DEBORAH M. FINCH,
Rocky Mountain Research Station, 2205 Columbia SE,

Albuquerque, NM 87106 (phone: 505-766-1048; e-mail:
dfinch@fs.fed.us). For information on the Scientific Pro-
gram contact J. DAVID LIGON, Department of Biology,
University of New Mexico, Albuquerque, NM 87131
(phone: 505-277-3858, e-mail: jdligon@unm.edu). Cir-
cular of information will be mailed to members in autumn
of 2000. For details and updates, see the COS webpage
(http://www.cooper.org).
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